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Choice Board for Transition Skills  

Activities for Transition Skills 
Review the Think College Website. Read or listen to a book with a 

younger family member. Take a 
photo, or record a video or audio of 
the story. 

Resources: Storyline Online, Tar Heel 
Reader, Vooks 

Want to read alone? Research your 
public library and discover, if they 
offer digital downloads or summer 
reading challenges.  

Read the grocery store flyers or 
research online ordering sites to 
make a grocery list for your family 
meal this week. 

Resources: Walmart Grocery, Target 
Grocery, Kroger  

Research with a family member the 
options for summer activities in your 
community. Make a list. 

Resources: DNR-State Parks: Find a 
Virtual Program, Plan a Visit, Indiana 
State Parks, Virtual Field Trips 

Practice your email skills. Email 3 
friends and practice proper email 
etiquette.  

Resources: Article-Proper Email 
Etiquette Tips for Teenagers 

Follow a picture recipe to create a 
meal. Take a picture of your final 
product. 

https://thinkcollege.net/
https://www.storylineonline.net/
https://tarheelreader.org/
https://tarheelreader.org/
https://www.vooks.com/
https://find-your-public-library.dp.la/
https://find-your-public-library.dp.la/
https://grocery.walmart.com/
https://www.target.com/c/grocery/-/N-5xt1a?Nao=0
https://www.target.com/c/grocery/-/N-5xt1a?Nao=0
https://www.kroger.com/
https://www.in.gov/dnr/parklake/
https://www.in.gov/dnr/parklake/
https://www.in.gov/dnr/parklake/
https://www.in.gov/dnr/5280.htm
https://www.stateparks.com/indiana_parks_and_recreation_destinations.html
https://www.stateparks.com/indiana_parks_and_recreation_destinations.html
https://www.virtualfieldtrips.org/
https://yourteenmag.com/teens-college/college-life/email-etiquette
https://yourteenmag.com/teens-college/college-life/email-etiquette
http://www.makinglearningfun.com/themepages/RecipesPictorialDirections.htm

